
From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: 8/10/2011 6:20:56 PM 
To: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Jacobson, 
ErikB (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Allen, 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E testing aerial leak detection technology 

Michelle, 

Trina may have already called you, but just as a heads up in case you get inquires... 

• PG&E is testing aerial leak detection technology in Solano and Yolo Counties 
• We will have three helicopters flying around from 10:00 am to noon testing 

detection products on simulated leaks 
• The helicopters are taking off from Vacaville airport. 
• There are no actual leaks we are investigating with the helicopters tomorrow 

Give me or Trina a call if you have questions tomorrow or get inquires, but it shouldn't 
be a big deal. 

Have a great night. 

Jennifer 
415-973-2904 

SB GT&S 0251057 
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